
-----Original Message----- 
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 8:54 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 19/01705/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 19/01705/OUT at site address: Land Adjoining 
And West Of Bloxham Recreation Ground South Newington Road Bloxham 
 
from A.M.Sessa  
 
Address: 
6 Orchard Grove,Bloxham,Banbury,OX15 4NZ 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
I am concerned that "the control of development" in Bloxham does not seem to be taken seriously.  
We have had a great deal of new house development within the last two years and are still having 
new houses built along the Tadmarton Road. 
 
    It seems to me that keeping Bloxham a rural area is also not taken seriously.  There is nothing 
wrong with a community that has fields and undeveloped land within it.  Bloxham has had its fair 
share of new homes and steps should now be taken that ensures the rural character of the village. 
 
I am not concerned about loss of view, or property development values, but I am concerned about 
the quality of life which 
 The people of Bloxham enjoy.   Its rural aspect is important, and the building of more houses 
diminishes that aspect. 
 
   It must be that the Council has an understanding of what it means by "control of development" - - 
but I have seen little evidence of development being controlled when it comes to new housebuilding 
in Boxham.  It is time that the Council took seriously this aspect of plannning. 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Samantha Taylor 
 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
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Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.. 
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